4/19/24, 10:03 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

FW: Marshall 300 & 400 Blk N Washington Precon

Eric Powell on behalf of Stan Hayes <stan@HayesEngineering.net>

Wed 1/3/2024 11:19 AM

Sent Items

To:Chris Miles <chris.miles@marshalltexas.net>;

Preconstruction meeting for next phase of Streetscape work.

From: Stan Hayes [mailto:stan@HayesEngineering.net]

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 11:06 AM

To: Stan Hayes; Eric Powell; Casey Slone

Subject: Marshall 300 & 400 Blk N Washington Precon

When: Monday, January 8, 2024 1:00 PM-2:00 PM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada).
Where: Public Works Department-Streets (605 E End Blvd S, Marshall, TX 75670)

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search
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